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THE PASTOR’S DISCRETIONARY FUND is our primary resource 

for meeting pressing financial needs for individuals and families in our 

church and community.  Pastor Duane administers this fund directly  

We invite you to make a gift to this fund by bringing your donation 

when you come forward to receive communion and placing it into the 

designated collection basket. 
 

LITTLE FREE PANTRY NEEDS IN OCTOBER are 

granola/breakfast bars, peanut butter crackers, and individual fruit cups.  

Please purchase easy-open containers when possible.  Leave donations 

in the big white basket on the table in the hall between Susan’s and 

Chris’s offices.  
 

UWF MISSION FOCUS FOR OCTOBER is Residential Treatment 

Services of Alamance (RTSA).  We will be collecting paper towels, 

toilet paper, and individually wrapped bar soap.  Please leave donations 

on the designated table in Room 114. 
 

FAITH IN ACTION DISASTER RELIEF:  Bishop Shelton has 

called on congregations to send work teams to Columbus County 

throughout October to help with home repairs.  Please see your E-News 

and  October Methogram, or ask Pastor Duane for details if you are 

interested in learning about ways you can participate.  
 

REVELATION BIBLE STUDY for next Sunday, October 12, has 

been postponed until the following Sunday, October 19.  We will meet 

this afternoon as scheduled. 

REMINDER:  OCTOBER IS PASTOR APPRECIATION 

MONTH! 

 

YOUNG IN HEART IN OCTOBER:  Meeting is Tuesday, October 7 

at 10:30am in the T. J. Whitehead classroom (Rm. 132).  Adult Game 

Day is Wednesday, October 15 from 1-4pm in Stafford Hall (Rm. 125). 
 

MENSIS MINISTRY PACKING PARTY:  Please help the Mensis 

Ministry team pack kits for a shipment to Cuba.  Join us in Stafford Hall 

on Monday, October 20 from 10am-12noon.  Marilyn Perkey and Beth 

Gove can provide more information.  
 

Our CHARGE CONFERENCE will be held Sunday, October 26 at 

7pm in the sanctuary.  We will be hosting other churches in the Corridor 

District.  This annual meeting is open to all members of the church, but 

only members of the Administrative Council shall have a vote on all 

matters related to the business of the Charge Conference. 
 

MEMORIAL GARDEN:  On November 2, we will celebrate 

Homecoming and All Saints Day.  If you wish to make a donation for 

the upkeep of our Memorial Garden, this would be an appropriate 

gesture in remembrance of those who have passed away.  More 

information about this garden is available in the church office, or you 

may contact Steve Van Pelt (336-260-8883; 

svanpelt@triad.rr.com). 
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